



## **Bedale High School**

Courage, Commitment, Compassion

## Year 5 and 6 Open Evening

## Thursday 8th October 2020

In the current context and with the 'Rule of 6' in place, we are unfortunately unable to run our Open Evening in its usual format. However, we are still really keen to welcome you as potential newcomers to our school community. We have a lot to share with you and we know that you will have plenty of questions!

We will be offering the following:

- Video presentations from senior staff and students
- A chance for you/your child to ask questions of our new Year 7s (virtually)
- A virtual tour of the school
- The opportunity to book in a tour of the school over the coming weeks
- Q/A forums through telephone or Teams meetings
- A guarantee that one of our senior staff will call you back promptly if you feel that you need a one-to-one chat about your child's transition planning or any other aspect of school

'My daughter has made a really positive transition from primary school. Her Form Tutor has been a fabulous support in helping her settle and has been a vital link for us, as parents.' (Year 7 Parent - 2020)

Please keep an eye out for further details that will be on our website and shared with primary schools over the coming days.

Telephone: 01677 422419

Email: admin@bedalehighschool.org.uk
Website: www.bedalehighschool.org.uk
Fitzalan Road, Bedale DL82EQ